16 April 2013 46 Waring Taylor Street, PO Box 805
Wellington 6140, New Zealand
Phone +64 4 495 7200

Joshua Grainger Fax +64 4 495 7222
Fyi-request-815- Website www.dia.govt.nz
f2773e24@requests.fyi.org.nz Reference: RSOC 13-038

Dear Mr Grainger

Acknowledgement of your official information request

Thank you for your Official Information Act (OIA) request of 10 April 2013 asking for the following
information:

“ ... Does the DIA include in its filtering list any websites where the persons depicted in the images
are over 18, but are presented / appear / implied to be underage?”

“.... Any guidelines, criteria or other such policies that are used to determine whether an image is a
representation of a cartoon-like character?”

Your request was received in this office on 10 April 2013 and a response will be sent to you by 9 May
2013.

Again, thank you for your request.

Yours sincerely

G i

Craig Press
Team Leader Official Correspondence
Regulatory Services



